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I am writing this letter in opposition of this horrible tax bill. Oregonians are sick and 

tired of paying more and more every year in taxes. This tax also shows that ODOT 

has had no accountability to stay in their budget.  More and more businesses are 

leaving this state due to taxes and not being a business friendly state, along with 

citizens due to the over taxing we are receiving. Oregonians have had enough, when 

will you stop?  


